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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE – PUBLIC HEARING 
 

APEX, N.C. (December 29, 2023) – The Apex Town Council provides notice of a Public 
Hearing during it’s regularly scheduled Town Council Meeting on Tuesday, January 9, 2024 
at 6:00 PM to receive input on the town’s annual operating budget for fiscal year 2024-2025. 
This meeting will be held at the Apex Town Hall located at 73 Hunter Street in Apex, North 
Carolina.  
 
Residents may submit written comments to the Town Council with attention marked to the 
Town Clerk Allen Coleman; P.O. Box 250; Apex, NC 27502 or by email at 
annual.budget@apexnc.org.  Please use subject line “FY24-25 Budget - Public Comment” and 
include your first and last name, your address, and your phone number in your written 
statements.  Written comments will be accepted until 3:00 PM on Tuesday, January 9, 2024.  
 
Members of the public can access and view the meeting on the Town’s YouTube Channel 
https://www.youtube.com/c/TownofApexGov or attend in-person.  
 
Anyone needing special accommodations to attend this meeting and/or if this information is 
needed in an alternative format, please contact the Town Clerk’s Office.  The Town Clerk is 
located at 73 Hunter Street in Apex Town Hall on the 2nd Floor, (email) 
allen.coleman@apexnc.org or (phone) 919-249-1260.  We request at least 48 hours’ notice prior 
to the meeting to make the appropriate arrangements.     

For more information, please contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 919-249-1260.  
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